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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Gary Taruscio <gary.taruscio@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 1:54 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Cc: Dan; Susan Casebeer
Subject: Green Mill License Application

Hello, 
 
I just chatted with Katie Burger and would like to summarize that conversation by stating in writing that I do not object 
to the license application by the Green Mill if and only if it is amended to remove just 1 condition: 
 

No expansion of bar seating 
 
This compromise was reached during a conversation on March 6 between owners Paul Dzubnar and Mary Jule Erickson, 
and neighbors Gary Taruscio and Dan and Susan Casebeer.  We (Gary, Dan, and Susan) do not speak for anyone else in 
the neighborhood.  Please inform me whether the application has been amended, whether the legislative hearing will 
happen, and any other pertinent information about this application. 
 
Thank you, 
Gary Taruscio 
1349 Lincoln Ave, St Paul, MN 55105 
651-434-9203 
 
 


